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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Well done to our year 6 pupils who took their SATs tests this week. The results will be published in July. 

Our whole school attendance is 97.8% this week. Thank you to all of our parents and carers for ensuring 

that your children get to school every day on time. 

Can I remind parents that children are allowed to bring fruit or a healthy snack in to have at breaktime. 

Crisps/cake/chocolate etc are not permitted. 

We have received a grant from a nature reservation organisation which means we can continue to 

develop our school site to make it greener. One of the plans is to set up part of the field area as a wildlife 

zone with a polytunnel, wild flowers and chickens. Keep a look out over the coming months for these 

positive changes. 

We have a number of events coming up including a parent SEND coffee morning and our Brookfields 

Bazaar fundraiser. The dates and information are below. Do come and join us and if you would like to 

help, contact the school office. 

We are asking for donations of toys and clothes that can be sold at the Bazaar. Please hand them in to 

the office before 22nd May. 

If you have a portable clothes rail we could have or borrow, please hand it to the office as we would like 

to have a nearly new uniform shop and need a rail to hang the clothes on. 

Here are some pictures to show what our reception children have been up to this week as part of their 

mini-beast topic. They have been making mini-beasts out of natural resources as well as hunting for 

them in our forest school area 😊 

   

 Have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs. L Mahony, Headteacher  

http://www.brookfields.bham.sch.uk/
mailto:enquiry@brookfields.createpartnership.org.uk


 Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility    
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Attendance  
The figures below show you the attendance % for each class for this week. Please work with 

us to ensure your child is in school on time every day. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Key Dates 

• Wednesdays: Year 3W swimming lessons 
• Tuesday 21st May: Year 3 Visit to Jewellery Quarter 
• Tuesday 21st May: Nursery – Understanding the World Workshop at 9:00am 
• Wednesday 22nd May: Reception – Understanding the world Workshop at 9:00am 
• Thursday 23rd May: Reception and Year 6 – Height and Weight checks (Nurse) 
• Thursday 23rd May: Brookfields Bazaar (Fundraiser) 3.30pm 
• Friday 24th May: School closes at 2:30pm for Half Term 
• Monday 3rd June: School opens for pupils at 8:30am 
• Monday 17th June: Teacher Training Day 
• Wednesday 19th June: Parent workshop with NSPCC online Safety 9:00am 
• Thursday 27th June: Year 6 Visit to Conkers 
• Tuesday 2nd July: Reception visit to Sealife Centre 
• Wednesday 3rd July: Transition Day 
• Friday 5th July:  Trust wide INSET Day - school closed for pupils. 
• Wednesday 10th July: Sports Day – Letters will be sent out near the time. 
• Tuesday 16th July: Parent Open Evening - an opportunity to discuss your child's 

report and meet their new teacher. 
 

 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

We are inviting all children in Years 3 – 6 to enter a poetry 
competition, the winners will have their poem published in a book! 

Please send entries to Mrs Ledbury by Friday 24th May. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


